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Mike & Stephanie Poss
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Hello, Mike & Stephanie Poss!

Medicare Annual Enrollment is October 15 — December 7. | can’t thank you enough for trusting me to help
you with your Medicare & Health Insurance.

IMPORTANT: Please review the back side of this letter with specific instructions you should take based on
the type of Medicare plan you have.

BIG CHANGES to Plans in 2025: Please review your Annual Notice of Change (ANOC) letter from your
respective carrier (coming any day now). Part D Plans and Medicare Advantage Plans will be changing
next year. If you are happy with the changes then no action is needed. Your plan will simply roll over into

next year.

BEWARE of Ads and Commercials: Misleading ads and commercials continue to run. If you see an ad,
and want to know the truth, call me. | am licensed with every plan available, and will always properly

educate you.

I’'m happy to also help your friends and family with their Medicare & Health Insurance questions. Feel free
to pass along my information.

Remember to review the back of this letter for your specific instructions.

Sincerely,

Richard Morris
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